
1

Drop off will take place outside the building, please arrive 5 minutes early for
class, after using the bathroom at home, dressed and ready to go, performers
will be able to change their shoes in the building but not their clothes. 

• Spots will be available outside the front door to wait for class to begin, all
classes will be brought into the building by a staff member.
• All performers waiting outside the building need to wait with an adult until
a staff member admits the performers into the building. 

Entering the building: please follow the instructions of any signage posted.
• At this time, we ask that guardians wait in their cars or outside during
classes to help with social distancing in the building. Guardians of
performers under the age of 7 are able to walk performers in the building
to class but are asked to wait outside in their vehicles once class starts
unless otherwise instructed by a MLA staff member. 
• Broadway Babies and Debut Dancers: guardians will be able to attend
class with their performer.
• Please limit drop off/pick up to one person. Sibling visitors cannot be
accommodated inside the building during this term.
• Please exit the building using the exit you are directed towards by a MLA
staff member or posted signage.

Pick Up: Guardians will be asked to wait outside for performers to be released. 
• Guardians need to wait near their vehicle then come to get their
performer from the door, performers will be brought out one at a time.
Please no waiting outside the door for pick up that area is reserved for drop
off only.
• Please be sure whomever is waiting for pick up has their cell phone and
make/model of vehicle listed with the front desk so MLA is able to contact
them during class if need be. 
• Performers cannot walk across the parking lot without an adult for safety
reasons.
• See the 2020-2021 Policy Paperwork Packet for MLA late pick up policies.
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